

Howard Zack
SENIOR RABBI

September 4, 2024 Rosh Chodesh Elul

Ari Neuman ASSOCIATE RABBI

ADULT EDUCATION

COMMUNITY

FAMILIES Dear Rabbi Gabbay,

HOLIDAYS

LIFE CYCLE

& FESTIVALS

[EWISH LIFE]

It is with great pleasure and privilege that I offer birchot mazel tov on behalf of the members and board of directors of Torat Emet to you and Ahavas Sholom as you celebrate your 1st, and the shul's 111th Gala celebration. May you see many more.

SANCTIFIED SPACE

SPIRITUAL GROWTH

We also want to extend our heartfelt mazal tov to this year's honorees,

YOUTH EDUCATION
YOUTH PROGRAMS

Dr.Mendy and Simha Wolf, and Sheila Nutis Cutler. Their leadership has been well noted within the Columbus Jewish community and are all deserving of this

honor.

Betsey Lane PRESIDENT

Sincerely

Jeanie & Jay Schottenstein BOARD CHAIRS

Rabbi Hóward Zack

